

March 31, 2006

Dianna Kinosin Boston's Best Bartending Service 28 Fox Road Wakefield, MA 01880

Dear Dianna,

Just a note to thank you for all the years of tremendous service you have provided our wedding clients at The Essex Conference Center. I realized you have been working with us for eight years.

I am always comfortable recommending you to our clients. Your staff brings a professional but friendly attitude towards their responsibilities. In all instances they have contributed to the spirit of celebration during our weddings.

At the same time they look out for the welfare of our guests. You bring a true sense of hospitality in dealing with our clients. They have nothing but great reviews of the service you provide.

I will continue to recommend Boston's Best to all our client's bartending needs.

Cordially,

Stephan Gersh

Owner / Director

The Essex Conference Center